
       

 

 

 

 

 

Research Study Opportunity through 

Boston Children’s Hospital  

 

 

Has your child been diagnosed with ROHHAD syndrome?  

Are you interested in helping researchers further understand the 

causes of this condition? 
 

 

 

 If so, please contact the research coordinator for this study at 

neurocore@childrens.harvard.edu for more information! 
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